



Homes for Our Troops 6 Main Street, Taunton, Massachusetts 02780 866-7-TROOPS

March 11, 2013

Stephen Bliss PO Box 566 West Caldwell, NJ 07007-0566

Dear Stephen,

It is with sincere thanks that I write this letter in appreciation of your donations of \$6,000 to Homes for Our Troops. Of the amount you donated, \$6,000 is deductible for tax purposes. Our military services and our government could never provide the gift that your contribution will help create for a severely disabled veteran and their family. Please accept our apologies for the delay in this acknowledgement; for the past month we have been engaged in a organization wide system conversion.

Homes for Our Troops endeavors to maximize the collection of donated home construction materials and services for every home we build across the United States. But for every home, there are always items we need to purchase, including land, building materials, and services that are not donated. These costs can easily exceed \$200,000.00 per home, so your generosity gives us the ability to meet this substantial cost and help those veterans who wait for the next home with the most severe and life changing injuries.

More than 100 homes have been built and donated to date. We now continue with our "100 More...Homes for Our Troops" campaign to deliver 100 more. Your support to Homes for Our Troops enables all of us to "give back" freedom and independence to our veterans with a specially adapted home. Freedom and independence for these veterans means accessibility, movement, and for most, the ability to live in a home without the dependency of a family member or full-time care provider.

We are proud of the men and women who volunteer to serve in our military and the tremendous sacrifices they make every day to keep America safe. Together we can make sure they are not forgotten. Again, thank you for your generosity and support.

"Building Homes, Rebuilding Lives"

Sincerely,

Rose Dixon

Manager of Annual Giving and Donor Relations

Homes for Our Troops, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) organization. No tangible benefit, goods, or services were provided by Homes for Our Troops, Inc. in return for this tax deductible contribution. This contribution does not confer an impermissible private benefit on, and is not in satisfaction of a pledge or other personal financial obligation on behalf of any individual or entity connected with Homes for Our Troops or otherwise, and this contribution will not be used for political activity or lobbying purposes.